
 
 
 
 

 

***CANCELLATION*** 
 
 

 
TO:  All Bidders  

 
FROM: Kaylee M. Yinger 
  Procurement Coordinator 

 
DATE: January 22, 2020 
 

RE:  Beaufort County School District Request for Proposals 
  On-Line Student Registration 

 

 
 

Please use this notice as official notification that the On-Line Student 
Registration Request for Proposals has been canceled. 
 


